
 

 

 

 

     

What is The Trees? 
The Trees is a group of neighbors who have formed a Children's Neighborhood Network (CNN), a neighborhood-

based, neighborhood-led effort to make sure all of the children in the neighborhood are safe and cared for.  The Trees 

has expanded its mission to take an active role in making this possible for all the citizens in the neighborhood. 

CRIME WATCH MEETINGCRIME WATCH MEETINGCRIME WATCH MEETINGCRIME WATCH MEETING    
WHEN:  Thursday, May 31

st
 at 7pm 

WHERE:  West Hurst Elementary Cafeteria 

 

Officer Jimmy Meeks will be discussing how to keep your home 

and neighborhood safe.  If you have any questions please call 

Officer Meeks at 817-788-7375 
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WOMEN’S SAFETY AWARENESS SEMINAR 
Sponsored by the 

HURST POLICE DEPARTMENT 
 

WHEN:  Tuesday, May 29th, 2007 

WHERE: Hampton Inn (located just north of Hurst Police Station) 

TIME:  10 AM until 12 noon 
 

SEATS ARE LIMITED and you must pre-register by calling Hurst Police Community Services 

at 817-788-7342 or register by email - Jimmym@ci.hurst.tx.us 

 

Ft. Worth police officers Rick Benson and Mike Carroll will teach on PERSONAL 

SITUATIONAL AWARENESS. 

Topics of discussion include: Reduce the risk of being a victim of a violent crime, Who is a 

predator or attacker?, Myth vs. Reality, Signals to watch for when encountering a stranger/new 

acquaintance, Dating relationships, and Warning signals and potential dangers 

 

THERE IS NO CHARGE FOR THIS EVENT 

mailto:Jimmym@ci.hurst.tx.us


News to use:  Do you want to know 

what is going on around the metroplex 

that is kid and family friendly?  Then 

check out www.gocitykids.com   

Please join your neighbors at the next Trees 
meeting and discuss ongoing projects, 

upcoming events, and share your ideas.   
    

Next Trees Meeting is Tuesday, June 5Next Trees Meeting is Tuesday, June 5Next Trees Meeting is Tuesday, June 5Next Trees Meeting is Tuesday, June 5thththth at  at  at  at 

7:30pm at St. Philip Presbyterian Church7:30pm at St. Philip Presbyterian Church7:30pm at St. Philip Presbyterian Church7:30pm at St. Philip Presbyterian Church    

Do you have any health questions 

or concerns? 
There is a parish nurse available 24 hours a 

day, seven days a week to help answer non-

emergency questions.  Call 817-532-2747, 

just leave a message if there is no answer and 

someone will get back to you. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                        Family Film Night 
You are invited to come with your family (children must be accompanied by 

an adult) to enjoy a family-friendly movie with other Trees members at St. 

Philip Presbyterian Church (located at the SE corner of Precinct Line Rd and 

Pipeline Rd).  We have free popcorn and drinks.  Bring your blankets to spread 

out on the floor. 

Join us Friday, June 1st at 7pm for “Arthur and the Invisibles”. 

 

 
Would you like to receive emails about 

upcoming Trees events or just check out 

what’s going on?  Check out our 

websites at 

www.neighborhoodlink.com/hurst/the

trees and sign up as a member or go to 

www.geocities.com/thetrees.hurst and 

sign the guestbook 

 

Current Leadership: 

 
Communications – Cherie Alcorn 817-915-2037 and Ginger King  

Secretary – Elizabeth Rankin 817-282-1311 

Treasurer – Bob Urban 817-282-0555 

St Philip Liaison – Rick Patterson 817-917-0794 

TCYC Liaison – John Ross and Alice Allison 817-496-6099 

 

DIABETIC SUPPORT DIABETIC SUPPORT DIABETIC SUPPORT DIABETIC SUPPORT 

GROUPGROUPGROUPGROUP    
 Next meeting is Sunday, June 

3rd 2-4pm in the Fellowship Hall 
at St. Philip Presbyterian 

Church.  Guest Speaker is Leslie 
Crawford, Dietician.  Everyone is 

welcome to attend. 

COMING SOON… 
NEIGHBORHOOD SUMMER 

PARTY  INFORMATION 




